
May 2020 

Airfoilers Meeting Minutes 
The May meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was called to order by Don Cleveland at 7:00pm at the club field. 
There were 18 members present. 

Kelly Crawford sent the financial reports for March and April and they were presented by Don Cleveland.  A 
motion was and seconded to accept them and it was approved.  She reported that the club has 110 members.  

Committee Reports 
Field Maintenance 

Harold Jackson reported that the dirt that is on the runway is to fill in a hole and more might be needed.  He 
stated that the field needed to be fertilized soon for about $80.00 dollars.  He proposed that we $550.00.  A 
motion was made and seconded and it passed. 

He has scheduled a field workday for May 23rd.   He said we need weed eaters and chainsaws. 

Flight Training 

Bill Crawford reported that an electrical outlet for the trailer and one on the outside of the concession stand 
has been installed.  The club purchased a 32-inch TV to help with training.  While students are in the air other 
can be practicing on the flight simulator with the new TV.  The flight training team is going to purchase two 
new 6E Spektrum radios at a cost of around $200.00.  The money for this purchase will come from Charlie 
Myers estate which states it has to be used for training.  Paul Green asked that the club send a thank you to 
Charlie Myers wife.  It was also reported that new batteries are on order for the electric trainers. 

Ed West has volunteered to be on the training team.  Thanks, Ed, for helping. 

New Business 
Extreme Fun Fly 
This event was cancelled.  They are thinking about rescheduling in September.  A bunch of the extreme flyers 
were here last Saturday, and a discussion was held about safety and allowing others to fly who are intimidated 
with their flying. 

Fly Away Cancer 

This event has been postponed to May 30th.   

New Shelter 

The options for the shelter to protect the training trailer were discussed.  A motion was presented to spend 
$1800.00 on the new shelter.  This motion will be voted on at the June meeting.   

 Don Cleveland adjourned the meeting at 7:38 pm 


